
Reminders 

❖ Please could we remind parents to bring a cold packed lunch so that we can enjoy picnics on the 

grass. 

❖ Could we ask you to bear in mind that the girls finish at 5pm, so if you are needing to talk about 

something at length with your child’s practitioner, please arrive a little earlier to do so. 

 

 

 

 

June 2024               

Dear Parents, we thank you for your patience whilst we get sorted in our new room. We 

are very happy with the space and the children love it! 

 

 

                                                                                                                                             

    

    

                           

 

                                           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       

 

Topics 

June – Summer 

July – Sports 

August - Holidays 

 

 

 

Term Dates              

Summer Term – Monday 8th April 2024 – Friday 16th August 2024. 

Autumn Term – Monday 2nd September – Friday 20th December 2024.   

Christmas          Friday 20th December 2024 – Monday 6th January 2025.                                       

                              

Euros 

As the Euros commence, we will be 

enjoying football and different 

countries themed topics. We will also 

be cheering for England – children 

and staff are welcome to dress 

accordingly                                                                                               

Parent’s WhatsApp group 

One of our parents has set up a WhatsApp 

group chat. Should you wish to join, please let 

one of us know and we can pass on the 

details. 

 

 New faces 

Please help me welcome our new practitioners, 

Chelsea and Hannah. Both will be working towards 

their Level 3 Childcare qualification and hope to be 

fully qualified by as soon as next year. We are really 

excited to have them as part of the team, and they 

have settled in well already. Hannah is local to 

Kemsing and has four children of her own, and 

Chelsea has been working in nurseries since leaving 

school. 

           www.facebook.com/Bumblebeesdaynursery 

 

 

Summer Events 

Our school leavers will be visiting the farm on Wednesday 3rd 

July, followed by their graduation on the 9th. This will be 

recorded and uploaded to tapestry so their families and 

friends can enjoy.  

Jenny will be hosting her annual family picnic on Friday 19th 

July where all families will be welcome to join us from 4pm. 


